
   HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU!!  
 
 
 
We would like to invite you to be a guest reader on your child’s birthday or a 
convenient day close to the day.  We will be celebrating summer birthdays either 
on their half birthday (e.g. an August 20th birthday will be celebrated on February 
20th) or near the end of the school year.  You and your child can decide if they 
have a summer birthday.  If your child’s special day falls during a vacation time, we 
can celebrate immediately before or after that vacation time. 
 
If you choose to join us, please select a book with your child that may be a new or 
old favorite of theirs.  Please make sure the book will take 10 minutes or less to 
read.  Most birthday readers come near the end of the day around 3:15. If you 
choose, you may send in a small, healthy treat to share.  Please follow the District’s 
Health and Wellness Policy when providing treats.  No items with sugar as the first 
ingredient (by weight) are allowed.  Feel free to visit the following site for more 
information.   
 
http://www.greendale.k12.wi.us/uploads/4/2/5/3/42536159/healthy_celebrations_rev.pdf 
 
It is helpful if you send the treat in the morning to have during the day. We will 
read in the large group area as we share all first grade birthdays together.  
 
Please fill out the bottom of this form and return it by September 9th. 
 
      Mrs. Korpal and Mrs. Novakovich 
 
 

 
 
Child’s Name _________________________________ 
 
Celebration date _____________________Time:  3:15 p.m. 
 
Guest Reader _________________________________ 
 
Book Title (if known) ___________________________ 
 
_____ I am not able to come to read.   


